
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

Mitchell Freeway Extension: Burns Beach Road to Hester Avenue 

 

ROAD CLOSURE 
Ridgewood Boulevard between Vanderlin Crescent and Hester Avenue 
 

Ridgewood Boulevard southbound will be closed 
between Vanderlin Crescent and Hester Avenue from 
7pm on Monday 12 June to 5am on Tuesday 13 
June (weather permitting). 
 
Ridgewood Boulevard northbound will remain open.  
 
Traffic controllers will be in place to provide access to 
properties between Vanderlin Crescent and Hester 
Avenue. 
 
The closure is required to facilitate resurfacing works.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Please refer to the enclosed diagram for the 
suggested detour routes. 
 
Signage will be in place to guide road users.  

CONTACT US 

For all enquiries please call 1800 883 402 or email 
MFEenquiries@cpbcon.com.au. 

 
 


